
 

General Public Service Sectoral Bargaining Council of 

the Western Cape Province – Annual General Meeting 
 

The  GPSSBC Annual General Meeting was held on  18 September 2020.  

 

The purpose of the AGM is to elect a Chairperson and two Vice-Chairpersons, one from the employer 

and one from labour. The agenda included the confirmation of vote weights.  

 

The PSA currently has a membership of 5084 in the Chamber, which is 52,17% vote weights as at the 

end of December 2019. 

 

The elections were confirmed as follows:  

 

Chairperson – Colin Esau  

Vice-Chairperson for Labour – Rashied Daniels  

Vice-Chairperson for the Employer –  Derrick Smith 
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